

Elise Allen <elise.allen13@gmail.com>

2024 AMEA Poster Session (take 2)

1	message

Jane Kuehne <kuehnjm@auburn.edu> Mon, Dec 11, 2023 at 6:30 PM To: "elise.allen13@gmail.com" <elise.allen13@gmail.com> HELLO! I apologize for the formatting of the previous email. I sent as "text" versus HTML. Jane Monday, December 11, 2023 Dear Elise Allen, Congratulations! Your poster submission titled, A Survey of the Demographics, Attitudes, and Working Conditions of Secondary Instrumental Music Educators in Rural Counties in Georgia, has been reviewed and accepted for the 2024 Alabama Music Educators Association (AMEA) Annual Professional Development Conference Poster Session. If applicable, I have listed your co-author(s) below. Co-Author (if applicable): NA The poster session will be during the AMEA Professional Development Conference which will be January 18-20, 2024 at the Huntsville Von Braun Center in Huntsville, Alabama. The poster session is typically on the Friday of the conference in the afternoon. But please look for the official conference schedule on the AMEA website (https://myamea.org/conference-registration-24/). Please note, authors are expected to register for and attend the AMEA conference in person. If you have two or more authors, at least one author must be at the poster session in person. Poster sizes should be no larger than 36 inches x 48 inches. However, smaller poster sizes are welcome (e.g. 30x40, 24x36). Please feel free to email me at kuehnjm@auburn.edu if you have any questions. Congratulations again! Sincerely,

Jane M. Kuehne



Jane M. Kuehne, Ph.D. Associate Professor of Music Education



AUBURN Graduate Program Officer, Curriculum & Teaching

5040 Haley Center, Auburn University, AL 36849

Last Name Pronounced: KEE nee

PNG image		